Fraternal Order Of Locksport

Meeting 9-25

Our next meeting will be on Thursday, September 25th at 7pm. We will meet at Shane's house, send email to dosman
[@] packetsniffers.org for directions. We will be covering basic lock picking techniques and have a large selection of
locks available for practice. Feel free to bring your own locks with you if you want to find out if it is really secure. We also
have some picks sets available for anyone interested in getting their own set. Generally meetings last about 2 hours (or
longer).
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